
 
 

Public Meeting of Concern 

Same Sex Couples Adoption  

This week in the NSW Parliament a private members bill is 
being rushed through to open the way for same sex couples 
to adopt children. The NSW Council of Churches is 
sponsoring a Public Meeting of concerned citizens opposed 
to this bill.  
 

• Theatrette NSW Parliament House  
 

• 1pm-2pm Tuesday 31st August 2010 
 

• Speakers include Hon David Clarke (Liberal Party), Rev Hon Fred Nile 
(CDP) other speakers to be confirmed.   
 

• Please join us to make a statement of concern for the sake of the 
children!  


